
 

 

 
 
 

Addendum #1- RFQ for Parks & Public Works Maintenance Facility 
 

1. The design fee published in the Request for Qualifications has been deleted. The City 
and selected firm will negotiate a design fee based on scope of services mutually 
agreed upon by City and consultant.  

 
2. The deadline to respond to the Request for Qualifications has been extended to 

October 26, 2022.  
 

3. The consultant selection schedule has been revised to the following: 
 
Statement of Qualifications due  October 26, 2022 by 5:00 PM local time 
Firms notified for interviews   November 2, 2022 
Interviews     November 28 to December 2, 2022 
Consultant selected    December 7, 2022 
Contract execution    January 11, 2023 
 
 
 

 
 


